
COVID-19 WINTER/SPRING FEES AND REFUND POLCIY 
 
REGISTRATION FEES 
 
 
Due to the uncertainty pertaining to provincial and municipal Covid-19 restriction changes, the 
BGHC is ​only accepting credit card payments for all registrations​. Payments will be made 
through the RAMP registration system.  
 
Payment timing: 

● House League – Upon Registration 
● Representative – Upon Registration 

 
 
FUND POLICY 
 
The refund policy below will take precedent over the refund policy for regular season play. 
 
There will be no refunds once registered for Winter/Spring hockey. In the event Winter/Spring 
Hockey ends prematurely, the Board of Directors will evaluate and approve refunds for both 
House League and Representative if deemed appropriate. Costs incurred by the organization up 
to the cancelation of Return to Hockey will be taken into consideration when determining refund 
amounts.  
 
 


